
GOVERNOR AND EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MINUTES 

      State House, Concord, New Hampshire 

      August 21, 2013, 8:00 a.m. 

 

 

  DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

The Governor and Executive Council held a hearing on the petition of Thomas K. Schoolcraft for the 

offense of Burglary. 

 

Speaking at the hearing was: 

 

 Thomas Schoolcraft 

 Attorney Richard Guerriero; and 

 Jim Reams – Cheshire County Attorney 

 

 

Speaking in favor of the pardon was: 

 

 Douglas Idsue 

 Jenny Vanderbilt 

 Tom Bassarear 

 Linda Baker 

 John Pratt 

 Stillman Rogers 

 Carrie Daley 

 

 

There were no speakers in opposition to the pardon 

 

  

 

The Hearing closed at 9:45. 

 

 

 

The Deliberations will follow the next regularly scheduled G&C meeting scheduled for September 4, 

2013 at the University of New Hampshire, Durham, NH. 

 

 

 

 


